
Catholic  League  president
reacts to push to nix tax-
exempt status: We will not be
deterred
Bill in the News (The Christian Post): The president of a
prominent Catholic advocacy group is striking back at an
atheist legal organization that has called for the IRS to
remove its tax-exempt status.

The Freedom From Religion Foundation filed a formal complaint
against The Catholic League for Religious and Civil Rights,
best known as the Catholic League, over social media posts
about the 2024 presidential election. READ MORE HERE
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